
April
Fourteenth

1920.

A. M. Perry Esq., 
Imperial Munitions Board, 
80 King St. East,
Toronto, Ont.

Dear Sir:-
I desire to acknowledge receipt 

of your letter of April 1st and also your 
commun!cation of April 12th, Both referring to 
a Museum exhibit of Munitions of War manufactured 
in Canada, for McGill University.

I handed your letter of April 
1st to our Secretary with the request that he 
would take the matter up at once, with a view to 
ascertaining where this exhibit could best be 
set up. I hall take the matter up with him 
a^in and ask that he reply to your letter at 
the earliest possible moment.

I remain.
Yours sincerely.

Acting Principal,


